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By 2024, The FA’s and Barclays ambition is for girls to have the same football opportunities as boys in schools 
and clubs. #LetGirlsPlay is a campaign to influence and change perceptions, showing that football can and 
should be played by girls.  
 
On Wed 9th March 2022, Hillstone will join schools around the country in the Biggest Ever Football Session, 
providing a host of opportunities for as many girls as possible to play football.  
 
Hillstone are taking this one step further by encouraging ALL children (not just girls) to come into school 
wearing, a football kit or any sportswear, ready for a day of football related activities including, setting up 
dedicated football areas on the playground and getting involved in a girls football festival.  

 

#LetGirlsPlay 
Wednesday 9th March 

Don’t forget to wear your football or sports kit!  


